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Fellow Fusiliers, 

 

Instead of publishing a full length newsletter, here are some items of interest: 

 

1) Prof. Greg Urwin, PhD, is hosting a Zoom lecture “From Parade Ground to Battlefield: 

How the British Army Adapted to War in North America, 1775-1783" on Saturday, March 

6th at 10:00 AM (EST). I strongly encourage everyone to register for the meeting. Dr. 

Urwin's lectures are very informative, filled with detailed research, and entertaining. You 

will learn a lot. There are only 500 slots available for this presentation. I will send out the 

link once it's available.  

 

2) The "Call to Arms" event at Mount Vernon, VA, is scheduled for May 1st and 2nd. 

Masks and social distancing are required and hand sanitizer will be carried on the person 

or in haversacks. Please advise your company chain of command if interested. More 

information to follow. 

 

3) Attached is the February 2021, Royal Welsh Newsletter from RHQ to provide you with 

an update on the Regiment.  

 

4) I also enclosed a St. David's Day flyer for your use at local gatherings. Just add leeks and 

champagne!  

 

Wishing you all a grand St. David's Day!  
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Please stay safe and continue to build or update your kits in anticipation of the upcoming 

campaign season.  

 

An Dewi Sant! 

 

Shane 

 

23
rd

 Regiment of Foot 

Royal Welch Fusiliers in America 

 

 Reenlistment for the Conflict in America 
 

One of His Majesty’s most distinguished Regiments is offering you the opportunity 

to obtain honour and glory known only to the 23
rd

 through noble service in the present 

conflict. The term of this contract is for one year and encompasses supporting Army and 

Regimental operations throughout the troublesome 13 Colonies.  

 

Each Fusilier is expected to help fund the Regimental treasury through the payment 

of Regimental dues of $20.00; which does not include Company Fees. An addition fee of 

$25.00 is required for membership in the Brigade of the American Revolution.  

 

Company Commanders will consolidate their Company’s funds and send the 

requisite amount to the Regimental Adjutant no later than 15 March. Make the check 

payable to: “Royal Welch Fusiliers in America”. His post is:   

 

Lieut. David Leslie-Hughes 

P.O. Box 73  

Mechanicsville, PA 18934 

 

Failure to pay Regimental dues will result in being dropped from the Regimental muster rolls 
and prohibition from Regimental activities 

 

 
 

Cut and mail along with payment to Company Commander 

Name:______________________                                               

Company:________________________________________________ 

Regimental Dues: $20.00     BAR Dues (optional): $25.00                                          

Total Enclosed:___________ 

Primary Phone:_________________________ 

MailingAddress:___________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________ 

E-Mail Address:__________________________ 

 
 

 

 


